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February 7, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about vindictiveness. You have made no secret of acting

not in the interests of Americans but only of yourself and your own sup-

porters. Today you took petty revenge on Messrs Sondland and Vindman

for cooperating with Congress and more broadly on sanctuary jurisdictions.

Your attempts to hold up California funding were blocked by the ninth Cir-

cuit Court so now Homeland Security is acting to inconvenience New York

travelers by dropping them from expedited security programs despite clear

evidence that sanctuary policies have improved cooperation with police and

thereby community safety. This along with today’s shooting of Mr Diaz by

undercover ICE agents is a reminder that California also needs such a green

light law.

Please assure me that you will follow the example of the similarly petty

Governor Palin and resign

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


